
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON IMPROVEMENTS 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Brandon Township, 

Douglas County, Minnesota, will meet in the Brandon Township Garage, located  

at 106 Mallard Ln, Brandon, Minnesota, at 10:00 am on September 19, 2020, to 

consider a paving project on Svend Dr and Svend Ln. The area proposed to be 

assessed for such improvement is the abutting property benefited by the proposed 

improvement.  The estimated cost of the improvement is $207,078.  A reasonable 

estimate of impact of the assessment will be available at the hearing. Such persons 

as desire to be heard with reference to the proposed improvement will be heard at 

this meeting. 

 

By order of the Board of Supervisors of Brandon Township, Douglas County, 

Minnesota. 

 
/s/ Mike Cleary 

Brandon Township Clerk 
 
Published in the West Douglas County Record on September 2, 2020 and September 9, 2020 
 
 
 


